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SE Indian Street
Lane Closure
Starting at 9:00 am on Tuesday, January 27th, AT&T will begin overhead cable installation to 
existing utility poles on SE Indian Street.  This work will necessitate a rolling lane closure on SE 
Indian Street from SE Willoughby Boulevard to SE Federal Highway.  This work is anticipated 
to be completed by 3:30pm. 

Motorists are encouraged to find detours, exercise caution, and expect delays. 

The Martin County Road Conditions Map is available via any mobile device or desktop with 
internet access. To view all county lane/road closures, visit: http://conezone.martin.fl.us.
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